
 
 
From: Kate Summons [mailto:Kate.Summons@epa.vic.gov.au]  
Sent: Tuesday, 3 October 2017 9:22 AM 
To: Tony Marks <Tony.Marks@vpa.vic.gov.au> 
Subject: D/17/5919 - Hume C205 Lindum Vale PSP 
 
Dear Tony,  
 
Thank you for providing EPA with the opportunity to provide comment on amendment C205 to the 
Hume Planning Scheme (Lindum Vale PSP). 
 
EPA has reviewed the exhibition material and does not have any comments.  
 
Kind regards,  
__ 
Kate Summons 
Senior Planning Assessment Officer 
Metropolitan Region 
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A healthy environment that supports a liveable and prosperous Victoria, now and always.  
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